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Comments: I am fully supportive of the proposed changes.  As a lifelong and third generation resident of Juneau,

I have had the opportunity to use several of these cabins for hunting, fishing, foraging, and general recreation. It

is my hope that future generations will have the same opportunities. Furthermore, these cabins provide

emergency shelter in a very unforgiving environment environment, which saves lives. Thank you for considering

my comments. 


